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Subject: Birch Solar 1
 
Regarding the Ohio Power Siting Board Case Number: 20-1605-EL-BGN:
I am strongly OPPOSED to it for a number of reasons.
 
When the usefulness of the project is over, the chemicals leaching into the soil will make it a total
waste land for future farming or any other project/homesteading.  Underground water will be
contaminated.
Birch Solar is NOT an American company.
Any benefit from their project will NOT benefit the local area,
And property values will fall.
 
Pamela Grad
Lima, Ohio
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